
Birmingham Primary School No.5048 

      Grade 6       

Celebrating Immigration at Birmingham 
Monday 26th March 2018 

 
7th March 2018  

Dear Parents, 

On Monday 26th March 2018 Grade Six students have the 

opportunity to participate in our ‘Immigration’ themed celebration! 

The day includes three set rotations. Students will discover, 

explore and celebrate multiculturalism within our wider 

Birmingham community. Throughout the day students will enjoy 

and review each other’s Immigration homework projects and work 

in our kitchen to prepare different cuisines for a shared lunch.  

This cost of cultural experience is $6.00 

Please complete and sign the form below and return it together with payment to your teacher by 

Wednesday 21st March 2018.  

 

Trish Enzinger   Leigh Hallett, Jessica Senior, Taylah Jones and Tyler Sonsini 
Principal     Grade 6 Teachers 
 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Birmingham Primary School No.5048 

Grade 6 
Celebrating Immigration at Birmingham 

Permission and Payment Form 

 
Child’s name: ________________________________________________  Grade: _____________  

 

   My child will/will not be participating in our Celebrating Immigration Day 

   I have not paid the Excursion Levy and enclose payment of $6.00  

      Payment by Cash / Cheque / QKR  __ / __ / 2018  (date paid) 

 

  I have paid my child’s Excursion Levy and/or allocated CSEF. 

I give permission for the teacher in charge to consent, where it is impracticable to communicate with me, 

to my child receiving such medical or surgical treatment as may be deemed necessary. 

 
 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________  

 

Please complete and return form and payment to the your teacher by 

Wednesday 21st March 2018 


